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Dear Parents/Carers

Reading is a fundamental skill that plays a crucial role in
a child's educational journey. It not only enhances
fluency but also significantly improves comprehension.
By engaging with a variety of texts, children develop a
deeper understanding of language, expand their
vocabulary, and strengthen their ability to interpret and
analyse information. Encouraging regular reading habits
at home and school can foster a lifelong love for learning
and equip children with the tools they need to succeed
academically and beyond. Reading at home, especially
aloud to parents, is particularly beneficial. It creates a
supportive environment where children can practice their
reading skills, build confidence, and receive immediate
feedback. This shared activity also strengthens the bond
between parents and children, making reading a joyful
and interactive experience.
This week, our Year 4 and 5 students participated in
exciting Eid workshops, celebrating the rich cultural
heritage and traditions associated with this festive
occasion. The children engaged in various arts and crafts
activities, creating beautiful decorations and learning
about the significance of Eid. These workshops provided
a wonderful opportunity for students to express their
creativity, collaborate with peers, and gain a deeper
appreciation for the diverse cultures within our
community. We are proud of their enthusiasm and the
fantastic learning they produced!

As we approach the celebration of Eid, we would like to
extend our warmest wishes to all those who are
observing this special occasion. Eid Mubarak! May this
joyful time bring peace, happiness, and prosperity to you
and your loved ones.

Eid is a time for family, reflection, and giving, and we
celebrate the rich diversity that makes our school
community so special. Let's continue to show kindness,
respect and understanding to all.
Wishing everyone a wonderful and blessed Eid.

Miss Cross






